
Amada Colossos Resort Hotel is continuously working to improve the impact we have on 
people and places. 
We are committed to reducing our greenhouse gas emissions and to protecting and 
supporting biodiversity.  Our greenhouse gas emissions for 2023 were in total 0,58 Kg CO2e 
per guestnight. This amount resulted as following: 0,42 Kg CO2e per guestnight from energy 
sources, 0,01 Kg CO2e per guestnight from water supply and 0,15 Kg CO2e per guestnight 
from waste.* 
 
As part of our commitment, we set ourselves a target of reducing our greenhouse gas 
emissions from energy, water and waste by 1% before the end of 2025. We plan to achieve 
this goal by implementing various measures that will be based on the policy of responsible 
environmental behavior in our hotel daily operations. This goal will not be possible without 
the valuable contribution of our guests, staff and visitors. So, we encourage them to support 
us by following the reminders we have provided throughout the hotel about saving water and 
energy as well as minimizing waste. Moreover, we encourage our staff to follow best practices 
regarding the use of water and energy as well as waste management through frequent 
planned trainings as well as on the job trainings.  
 
In 2024 we adopted a burnt forest area in Rhodes of 100 acres. We support the reforestation 
by following experts’ guidance. Our next goal will be planting 30 trees/year that will enhance 
local biodiversity. 
 
Amada Colossos Hotel is committed to respecting and protecting human rights. We believe 
that everyone should be treated fairly and with respect. As part of this commitment, we 
regularly train our staff about preventing discrimination. Moreover, we have made a 
statement to our suppliers where we state that we don’t tolerate any form of human 
exploitation and abuse in our supply chain and in case of any instances we will report it to the 
authorities. 
 
We are also committed to safeguarding the welfare of children. We have a policy of always 
reporting suspected instances of child exploitation and abuse to the police. We encourage our 
guests, staff and visitors to report any suspicious situation regarding child exploitation and 
abuse to the local police. In order to raise awareness of our staff to recognize suspected 
instances of child exploitation, we provide frequent training where we present suspicious 
situations. 
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*values based on calculations 


